
From: Sue Thompson thompson@pabiodiversity.org 
To: PA Biodiversity Listserve PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: Invasive Species Reports 
Sender: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Date: Thu, 31 Mar 2005 20:29:12 -0500 (EST) 
 
Forwarded from Mid-Atlantic Exotic Pest Plant Council: 
 
The Government Accountability Office has just issued a report on invasives: "Invasive Species: 
Cooperation and Coordination Are Important for Effective Management of Invasive Weeds GAO-05-
185, February 25, 2005" 
 
You can take a look on-line at:  http://www.gao.gov/docsearch/abstract.php?rptno=GAO-05-185 for the 
abstract; http://www.gao.gov/highlights/d05185high.pdf for the highlights; or 
http://www.gao.gov/new.items/d05185.pdf for the whole thing. 
 
*****end of forwarded message***************** 
 
Sue A. Thompson, Ph.D. 
President 
Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership 
16 Terminal Way 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219-1209 
 
tel:  412-481-4100 
fax: 412-481-1019 
e-mail: sthomp@andrew.cmu.edu     or      thompson@pabiodiversity.org 
www.pabiodiversity.org 
 
A public-private partnership to conserve biodiversity statewide 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
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